PLANO COMMUNITY LIBRARY DISTRICT MARCH 30, 2022 FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE DIANA HASTINGS BOARD ROOM OF THE PLANO COMMUNITY LIBRARY

Committee Chair Ceil Carey called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m. Present were Trustee Christine Backus and Library Director Deanna Howard. Trustee Natalie Kollmann arrived at 7:20 p.m.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None.

FUNDRAISING IDEAS

Deanna expressed mixed feelings about holding library fundraising events in these uncertain times, with the economy the way it is, and so many people in need. The committee spent some time discussing the amount of effort, time, and volunteers needed for fundraising activities in comparison to the amount of money raised. After much discussion the committee agreed we would move forward with the Christmas Tea, but other fundraising activities would be on hold for now.

The 2022 Christmas Tea will be held at 1:00 p.m. on Sunday, December 4. Ceil will contact Leslie Goddard about performing this year. She will also see if we can book Nostalgic Entertainment for 2023. The committee will meet again in the fall to continue planning.

OTHER

None.

ADJOURNMENT

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Notes submitted by Deanna Howard

Approved 45 submitted, 4/2/2022